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HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

The Board and Staff of the Kelley House
Museum extend our warmest wishes for
the holidays and into the new year. We
were thrilled to see so many of you at our
holiday party earlier this month! Our
masked and jolly Santa (thank you Rex
Smith) greeted about 30 children on our
front porch before the reception, which
warmed everyone's hearts. As you'll see
from the photo, some of us couldn't resist
our own visit with old Saint Nick! (From
left: Board Vice President Carol Dominy,
Curator Karen McGrath, Board Member
Jane Tillis, Santa Rex, Director Anne Semans, and Board President Sarah
Nathe.)

REDISCOVERING
THE KELLEYS

One of the party's highlights was
unveiling our new exhibit on the
Kelley family, with memorabilia,
photos, clippings, and a
scrapbook of their adventures.
We hope you'll come see it soon!
Learn about their descendants
from the new hand-embellished
family tree, or deepen your
knowledge of individual family
members and their contributions
to Mendocino as you watch the
slide show in the Escola Room.
Don't miss Elise Kelley's
paintings, or the vintage dresses
on display through January
22nd.



https://www.kelleyhousemuseum.org/
https://www.kelleyhousemuseum.org/membership/
https://www.kelleyhousemuseum.org/saw-ocean-wave-quilters/
https://www.kelleyhousemuseum.org/kelleyexhibit/

JOIN or RENEW TODAY

We appreciate the support of our members, volunteers, grant sponsors, and

extended community. We look forward to seeing you in the New Year!

Kelley House Museum &

Research Center
(707) 937-5791
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